
11/2/2018 
  
I wrote a quick newsletter for November to remind everyone the FPPA census letter 
was mailed this week. If you all have any events coming up or have other retired Denver 
police lists you subscribe to, please encourage them to fill out and return this to me. 
Note I am heading out-of-state to my hometown to see my family over Thanksgiving 
week, so I will technically be out of the office from November 16-23. However, I will 
have my laptop and work cell phone as I’m sure I’ll still need to work with everything 
that’s going on the next couple months! 
  
To confirm, I don’t plan to do monthly newsletters all year round, but if I have important 
notices I’ll send them more often than quarterly. The end of the year has a lot 
happening so you’ll likely see them from me monthly through February or so. 
  
Have a nice weekend and a Happy Thanksgiving if I don’t talk to you again soon! 
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